
 
 

 

 

Media Advisory 

Contact: Bob Dittmer, APR 

317.234.3793 

 

Indiana Department of Labor to Announce IOSHA State Fair Investigation Results 

 

 

(INDIANAPOLIS, Feb. 6, 2012) The Indiana Department of Labor will announce the results of the 

Indiana Occupational Safety and Health Administration investigation into the Indiana State Fair stage 

collapse on Wednesday, February 8 at 10:00 a.m. 

 

When:  Wednesday, February 8, 2012, 10:00 a.m. 

Where: Indiana Statehouse  

Room 101 

200 W. Washington St., Indianapolis, IN 46204 

What: Announcement of the results of the IOSHA investigation into the Indiana State Fair stage 

collapse August 13, 2011. 

Who: Lori A. Torres, Commissioner, Department of Labor 

 Jeffry Carter, Deputy Commissioner, Department of Labor for IOSHA 

 

Notes: 

1. This presentation will include an outline of the findings of the IOSHA investigation and a 

briefing on the Safety Order(s) issued as a result of that investigation.  

2. A question period will be included. 

3. Copies of the Safety Order(s) will be on hand. 

4. Dial in instructions:  For those wishing to dial in to a telephone link to participate in the news 

conference, dial 1-877-820-7831 and enter passcode 269887. 

_________________________________________________________________________________ 
 

About the Indiana Department of Labor:  

The mission of the Indiana Department of Labor is to advance the safety, health and prosperity of 

Hoosiers in the workplace. In order to make significant strides, we emphasize both enforcement and 

compliance assistance by employers. www.in.gov/dol.  
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